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NEWS RESTAURANT
Winter menu update

   We’ve made a few changes to our menu
   for the winter season. Two customer
   favorites from last winter are back: the
   pita falafel and the beef stew. Be sure to
   try them out!
   
   We would love you to scan the QR-code
   inside our menu to give some
   constructive feedback on the dish you
   have eaten and receive a 20% discount
   on your next drink.

BOULDERS

New lesson course starting the week
of November 25

   Starting Friday, November 8, you can
   sign up for the lessons through our
   website. The course will consist of 10 
   lessons and is tailored for climbers of all
   levels, including kids.

Beginners: Take your first guided steps
on the wall with our instructors. Learn
the basics, build confidence, and truly
discover how fun bouldering can be.
Advanced climbers: Ready to refine
your technique? Our course will help
you tackle more challenging boulders
and develop the skills to push your
climbing.
Expert climbers: Adrian will elevate
your climbing game with personalized
feedback and strategies to conquer
even the toughest problems. Fine-tune
your technique and aim for new
personal bests.
Kids: A fun and engaging way for young
climbers to learn and grow. Build
strength, improve coordination, and
make new friends along the way. Paula
(EN) and Jimmi (NL) can’t wait to
welcome all the new climbers into our
already thriving community of young
bouldering enthusiasts and help them
discover the joy of climbing.

Working towards 150+ boulders  

   In the coming period, our gym will be
   upgraded with several new, big and
   impressive elements. These additions
   will make specific areas of the gym
   particularly interesting for setting high
   quality boulders. With these changes,
   we’ll be increasing the total number of
   boulders by 35%, bringing us to 150+ in
   total.

   Additionally, we’re excited to announce
   the arrival of two new sets of holds from
   SoulHolds, further expanding our
   offering.

PROMOTIONS
20% discount on 1/2 year & year subs

As most of you know by now we have our
20% discount on our 1/2 year and year
subscriptions every 6 months during May
and November.

*1/2 year from € 299 for € 239*

*1 year from € 566 for € 453*

This promotion is valid throughout the
whole month of November.

Black Friday week

   From Friday, November 22, to Friday,
   November 29, we’re offering great
   discounts on punch cards and other
   climbing-related products. Take
   advantage of this opportunity to enjoy
   more climbing for less ;)

   Keep an eye on our updates for more
   details.

VACANCIES
We're constantly seeking passionate
individuals to enhance our dynamic team. 

Currently we are looking for:

   Motivated people to help washing the
   holds for once or twice a week. If you are
   interested you can send a mail to
   arthur@beboulder.nl
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